
Reference: FS675260858

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 24/3187/PIP

Address: 51A Oldfield RoadHampton

Proposal: Permission in Principle for the removal of extended residential curtilage building and replacement with 1 no.

detached dwelling.

Comments Made By

Name: Ms. Fiona Fowler

Address: 153 Station Road Hampton TW12 2AL

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: Oldfield Road is a narrow, partially one way road that is used by residents and people cutting through to avoid
the Hampton railway crossing. It is currently quite difficult to get down this road in a car due to it being very narrow and
often access to drives are blocked by parked cars. If you come in the road at the Percy Road end, the council will issue
fines (I have a driveway that I use throughout the day that backs onto Oldfield Road). The location of the proposed
developments is at one of the narrowest points of Oldfield Road plus it is in the one-way portion of the road. There is no
parking at this point apart from a few spaces and having a development in this location is going to cause more traffic
congestion, blocking of the road for deliveries, a loss of parking spaces for residents and no doubt more instances of
people's driveways being blocked.


